





Dear Alumni and Friends of Utah Law —

It is my sincere pleasure to reach out to you with thanks for your generous support of the S.J. Quinney College of Law during last year's University of Utah Giving Day. With appreciation for your investment, we wanted to provide you with an update on the impact of your gift and what it has helped us accomplish at Utah Law this past year.

- 95% of First-Year Students Receive Scholarship Support
- 18% Reduction in our Students' Overall Debt
- 10% of the Class of 2026 are first-generation college graduates and 100% of these students are scholarship recipients
- 10% more scholarships were awarded in the 2023-24 academic year, compared to the previous year

Thanks to you, students at the S.J. Quinney College of Law are thriving. On behalf of all of us here at Utah Law, thank you! We can't wait to see our community come together once again, on April 2 & 3, to help us reach our goal of \$75,000 to support law student scholarships during this year's Giving Day. With support from the I.J. & Jeanné Wagner Foundation and the University President's Office, every dollar will be tripled to support scholarships!

I hope you will once again consider supporting the S.J. Quinney College of Law and our students during this year's Giving Day. In fact, you can make your gift early! Please visit this link to learn more about what scholarship support means for our students, and to make a gift.

With gratitude,

Elizabeth Kronk Warner Dean

Elizabeth Symk Wann

ADMISSIONS STUDENTS FACULTY ALUMNI EVENTS









